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· Responsibility for determining the Strategic Vision of the OAS lies with the member states.
· Broad participation by the member states, the General Secretariat, permanent observers, other institutions of the inter-American system, academia, other international organizations, civil society, and other social actors will be encouraged.
· The Working Group is open-ended and its participants will include the member states, the Chief of Staff of the Secretary General, the Chief of Staff of the Assistant Secretary General, and permanent observers.

· Its work will proceed in three stages:

· Stage One (October 4 to December 15, 2013):  Consideration and approval of the working procedure; review of pillars and of progress in the administrative management modernization process; presentations by the Organization’s Secretaries on their respective areas according to a standard format; and participation of other stakeholders engaged in the topics to be reviewed.

· Stage Two (December 16, 2013 to January 15, 2014):  Consultations with capitals

· Stage Three (January 16 to March 31, 2014):  OAS Vision Statement; strategic guidelines–by pillar and sub-pillar–to link them to the program-budget of the Organization; and preparation of a draft resolution for consideration by the General Assembly at its forty-fourth regular session, to be held in Paraguay from June 3 to 5, 2014.
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